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Servers Next Weekend: 5:00 p.m. – Jeffrey and Angie Kubes 
9:00 a.m. – Brooke Nerud, Brooklyn Horejsi and Hailey Loomis 
 

Last Week’s Collection: Support – $1813.31   Needed to date (wk 10):        26,000.00  
    Sept. Auto. Giving – $1005.00  Collected to date:               22,874.17 
         Difference:            $  (3,125.83) 
 

We welcome these new parishioners to our parish family: 
Vince, Nicole and Ethan Adams of Lonsdale; Craig, Jessica, Charley and 
Zachary Furlong of New Prague; and Brittany Prochaska of New Prague.  

 

Grounds/Custodial  Our parish maintenance/grounds man, George Novak, will retire this year.  
Position at MHT: If you are interested in this part-time position, please contact the parish office 

at 507-744-2823 or email mhtveseli@gmail.com for a job description.  
 

More Servers Needed: This is the time of year that we ask for more altar servers. The 
oldest servers discontinue serving, and we need a new bunch 
to continue the task. Children third grade and older are able to 
serve. Please encourage your children to participate. A one-
hour training session for new servers will be Saturday, Sept. 
23 at 9:00 a.m. in church. Call Father John with questions at 
507-744-2823 or email mhtveseli@gmail.com.  

  

Parish Council Meeting: The next meeting will be on Monday, Sept. 18 at 7:30 p.m. in the rectory. The 
agenda is posted on the bulletin board in the church entrance. 

 

Lend Your Voices!: More choir members are needed! All are welcome to join us in the choir loft 
for Sunday Mass. Practice is the second Monday of the month at 7:15 p.m. 
Call Lynn Havlicek (758-4386) or Bridget Pieper (744-2957) for more info. 

 

Ho-Down Mugs for Sale: Didn’t get a chance to buy a Ho-Down 50th Anniversary mug at 
the Ho-Down? Mugs are available to buy for $10 each in the 
church entrance this weekend before Masses or you may stop by 
the parish office on Fridays to purchase a mug.  

  

CCW Fall Institute: The SW Deanery Council of Catholic Women “Fall Institute” will be on 
Thursday, Sept. 28 at the St. Dominic in Northfield. Mass at 6 p.m. followed 
by dinner and a speaker. Sign-up in the church entrance by Sept. 17.  
(Note: the October CCW meeting has been changed to Monday, Oct. 9.) 

 

Tri-Parish Picnic: Parishioners of Immaculate Conception, Most Holy Trinity and St. Nicholas 
are invited to fun, food and fellowship at Holy Cross Catholic School 
TODAY, Sunday, Sept. 10 at 11 a.m.! Bring a dish to share if able. Beverages 
and main dish will be provided. Hosted by the Knights of Columbus. 

 

LNMV Religious Ed.:  Class locations will be emailed on Sept. 18; classes begin on Wednesday, Sept. 
20. Mandatory meetings are scheduled on Wednesday, Sept. 13 at Holy Cross 
for First Communion (6 p.m.) and Confirmation (7:30 p.m.) 

 

Holy Cross Happenings: First day of school, Marathon pledges, Golf Outing planning - oh my! The 
Holy Cross community is thriving in this first week of school! Contact the 
school with questions at 952-652-6100 or visit holycrossschool.net to find out 
how you can help and support our students and school.  

   
MONDAY (Sept. 11)  No Mass 
TUESDAY (Sept. 12)  8:00 a.m. – John and Angie Dvorak 
WEDNESDAY (Sept. 13) 8:00 a.m. – Myles Tupy 
THURSDAY (Sept. 14) 8:15 a.m. – Mass at Holy Cross School, Webster 
FRIDAY (Sept. 15)  No Mass 
SATURDAY (Sept. 16) 5:00 p.m. – Delores Budin and Joseph F. Sticha 

SUNDAY (Sept. 17)  9:00 a.m. – Our Parish Family 
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